

Badminton England Warwickshire U15 Bronze Tournament

27th February 2016

Anticipated Schedule for BOTH venues:

First match times for each player will be published on Thursday 25th February. Boys are to report to the Referee's table at St Nicholas Park at least 30 minutes before their first match time. Girls are to report to the Referee's table at Myton School at 10am or at least 30 minutes before their first match time. Play will finish at both venues by 7 pm.

St Nicolas Park Leisure Centre

Myton School Sports Centre

08:30

Doors Open

10:00

Doors Open

09.00 – 10.00 Boys singles first match times

10.15 – 11.30 Girls singles first match times

Dear Player,

We have pleasure in confirming details of your acceptance for the tournament.

Please check the Badminton England Complete Website on the following link carefully to ensure that your entries have been recorded correctly.

http://be.tournamentsoftware.com/sport/tournament.aspx?id=83D26567-BD84-4243-B475-C063681FE760

If any of the details are incorrect or you are unable to play please contact the Tournament Secretary as soon as possible by using the contact telephone numbers given below. In the event of withdrawal, refunds may be claimed in accordance with the Conditions of Entry on the entry form.

Please note that we have a high number of entries, so players are asked to arrive 30 minutes before their first match. Players should be aware that there may be approximately 1 hour between their matches, and that warm-up time will be restricted to 2 minutes per match.

We will confirm first match times closer to the event if different from the above. If for any reason you are unable to travel on the day or are delayed, please contact the Tournament Secretary on the mobile number indicated as it is essential that the Tournament Officials are advised without delay.

Please read and complete the attached sheet re: Videoing and Photographing at this event if required.

Boys Events

St. Nicholas Park Leisure Centre, Banbury Road, Warwick, Warwickshire CV34 4QY 01926 495353

Parking is available in the centre car park at a cost of around £5 a day. Please bring change for this. Refreshments can be purchased from Café Shuttle.

Girls Events

The John Atkinson Sports Centre, Myton School, Myton Road, Warwick CV34 6PJ 01926 498363

Free Parking should be available next to the sports centre. Limited refreshments will be available to purchase from Honesty Café Shuttle.

Draw: The draw will be published on the Badminton England Complete website at round 9am on Thursday 25th February 2016.

Please note there will be no programmes available on the day.

Tournament Secretary Details:

Greg Stephen: Phone Number: 07748 631282

E-mail Address: U15B@wk-sba.org.uk

Mobile Number for contact on Day:

07748 631282

Safeguarding and Protecting Young People at Events:

Every adult has a legal responsibility for Safeguarding and Protecting Young People.

- BADMINTON England requires all players and attendees at their Tournaments to agree to abide by BADMINTON England policies and codes of conduct and as such, fully recognise and adhere to the principles of the BADMINTON England Safeguarding and Protecting Young People Policy.
- One member of the Tournament Team who has suitable experience will be appointed welfare officer. The name of this person should be publicised to players on a notice alongside the results.
- BADMINTON England's procedures are clearly laid out in the "Keeping Kids Safe" leaflet.
- No photographing/videoing of children will be permitted without the permission of the players and or their parents or carers.

EQUALITY ACT

"BADMINTON England is committed to providing equal treatment for all its staff, members, associated members, prospective members, guests and prospective guests in compliance with the Equality Act 2010. By entering this tournament you agree to comply with BADMINTON England's Equality and Diversity Policy. A copy of the policy can be downloaded from the BADMINTON England website."

A copy of the "Keeping Kids Safe Leaflet" and Safeguarding and Protecting Young People Guidelines may be downloaded from the BADMINTON England website www.badmintonengland.co.uk

The second document outlines best practice in relation to safeguarding children and also includes the Codes of Conduct for Players, Coaches, Officials and Parents.

Note: Anyone wishing to video or photograph play during the Tournament MUST first obtain permission at the Referee's Desk. At some events (providing we have made suitable checks), we will allow photography for publicity purposes.

Should you not wish a player to be photographed or videoed during the tournament, please present this letter to the Tournament Secretary.

Name of Tournament:	Warwickshire U15 Bronze
Date of Tournament:	27 th February 2016
I do not wish to be videoed or photographed at the above event:	
Name of Player:	
Signature of Parent or Carer:	

NB. On the day players will always be asked for their permission before any game can be videoed or photographed. If this has not happened a player should call the referee.